
Newsletter July 11th 2025 

 

It has been an exciting week at Falcon with the release of SATs results for year 6 pupils 

and transition days to new classes for all year groups taking place. 

 

Our year 6 pupils should be proud of themselves having achieved some excellent 

results in their SATs tests. There have been some impressive scores across all subjects 

but especially in the reading test where a quarter of the year group are greater depth! 

Year 6 students have also been attending transition days at their new high schools and 

we look forward to hearing how they got on when they return to Falcon on Monday. 

Years 3, 4 and 5 were joined by year 2's for our transition days and we held our 

celebration assembly on Thursday this week to include our new intake in the awards of 

Falcon Flyers, Handwriting Heroes and Star winners. 

 

Next week is our last full week of the year and we will be holding a very special farewell 

assembly for a very special member of our Falcon family. Mrs Wilmshurst is retiring 

after 26 years at Falcon and she will be very much missed. 

 

The term ends the following Tuesday 22nd July with our year 6 leavers assembly. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 


